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Michael Balcomb 
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Dear Families 

 

Greetings from Korea; where we will observe the second Seonghwa anniversary of our beloved True 

Father in just 11 hours' time. 

 

Our American dance team, including GPA have worked so hard to be ready for the big day. I just heard 

they will be performing right near the beginning, so please tune in early tomorrow... they might be on 

even before the official 9 am Korean time start! 

 

Please also send a few encouraging words to True Mother after her speech, if you feel so moved. Please 

send to Khoonkim@hotmail.com and president@unification.org 

 

Stay posted!  

 

Mike Balcomb 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 

 


